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Dear parents, 
We would like to wish all families a very Happy Christmas, and to thank you for all gifts and cards to staff. We 
look forward to continuing to work with you in the New Year, and sharing the children’s wonderful stories when 
they return to school on  

Monday January 6th 2025. 
MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

Year 2 children sang in the Stack. THANK 
YOU children for your beautiful singing...  
 

The children received a gift from Santa at 
the end of their performance. Mrs Robson 
and Mrs Cockton both accompanied the 
children who sang a range of Christmas 
songs whilst on route! Thank you Kelly for 
arranging this for us! 



Mrs Robson’s special assembly. An emotional occasion with many tears shed as we reflected on just how 
much she will be missed. Children from Year 5 and 6 shared their memories too with Mrs Hill and Mrs 
Sainthouse also attending. It was a wonderful way to end an outstanding career, touching the lives of 
over a thousand Fulwell children. As Zac said, ‘Mrs Robson you have taught me, my Dad and my Uncle’! 

GUESS WHO CAME? 
The rumour is Mums and Dads that Santa is visiting EVERY house this Christmas because we 
have been so good! Smiling faces told the story… 


